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3rd December 2019 
 
 

OLN Staffing Announcement 
 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
It is with great sadness that I must inform you, that Ms Kristina Frazer has decided to resign her one 
day a week Music teaching position here at Our Lady of the Nativity, as of January 2020.  
 
Kristina has served this community with infectious energy, enthusiasm, awesome talent and a 
serious passion for music. She has selflessly given of herself to the school - our students, parents, 
families, her colleagues and community. Kristina has eagerly worked with our students and 
alongside colleagues to create and develop creative learning opportunities, in order to ensure our 
students have valuable opportunities to explore, learn and wonder about the engaging area of 
Creative Arts, in particular Music! She is an engaging and entertaining member of staff whose 
knowledge, skills, dedication, sense of humour and passion, will certainly be missed. 
 
I am sure you will join me in wishing Kristina, every success and happiness in the future. We are 
happy to say that you will still see her around from time to time, as she will be visiting us on occasion 
as a casual teacher!  
 
Kristina’s official last day at OLN, will be Tuesday the 17th of December, so be sure to make it to 
our End of Year / Graduation Mass on the 17th! 
 
May God bless you and keep you safe in his arms Kristina! 
 
With sunshine, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz 
Principal 

 


